
Date: February 4, 2010

To: Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
Office of Management and Budget (OMB) 

Thru: Reports Clearance Officer, DHHS 
            Project Clearance Chief, NIH 
            
From:     Project Clearance Officer, National Library of Medicine 

Subject: Submission of Non-Substantive Change Request to satisfy Terms of Clearance 
for NLM/Bethesda Hospitals Emergency Preparedness Partnership Lost Person Finder

As stated in the Terms of Clearance for the Notice of Office of Management and 
Budget Action issued 01/29/2010, NIH submits this non-substantive change request 
adding a burden statement to the following information collection:.

OMB CONTROL NUMBER: 0925-0612  
ICR REFERENCE NUMBER: 201001-0925-001
TITLE: NLM Lost People-Finder System

As also directed in the Terms of Clearance, a statement has been added to the public 
website (see attached screenshot) for this approved ICR making clear to all 
respondents that all submitted information will be made publically available and that 
submission of the information is voluntary.

Attachment:  Haiti Earthquake People Locator_screenshot with statement


